

7th September 2022

Dear parents/carers,

There will be a netball club run by Mrs Travers for Year 5 & 6 children on a Monday after school. The club will run on the following dates:

19th September, 26th September, 3rd October, 10th October & 17th October

7th November, 14th November, 21st November, 28th November & 5th December

Year 5 children will already be wearing their PE kit on this day, so if your child is in Year 6 they just need to bring their PE kit with trainers into school for the club so they can get changed at the end of the day.

Please complete the registration form if you would like your child to attend the netball club after school club on a Monday after school from 3:25pm- 4:15pm. The registration form can be found here:

https://forms.gle/YQyve3Wj4hoCNhKU6

Thank you for your continued support,

Kind regards,

Mrs Travers